PC Committee

From: Michelle Link <michellelink@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 4:29 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Public beach access

*Please share, my friends®

#ProtectWhatYoulLove Do you enjoy going to Keawekapu Beach in South Maui? Do you know this is the last view
corridor to the ocean available in South Maui?

The Maui Oceanfront Inn is proposing to take away public parking stalls in our gravel parking lot! They currently pay
$140.00 a month to the State while making millions off their resort and restaurant. Now they want to shut out the public
and mark spots for hotel/restaurant use only. #NoParking #NoAccess

This is State land, your land!
This area is Badly in need of a master plan, #ByOurCommunity #ForOurCommunity.
Perhaps the County could lease these lands for expanded park areas instead of parking lots for resorts and restaurants?

Surely the County can afford $140 a month to preserve park and open space for the entire community?!

What do you want to see developed in this area? Look across the street at the Ferreira property that is also slated for
development and the KIRC area as well. This is something our community needs to be involved in W

WHAT: Planning Committee Meeting
WHEN: Thursday, 9am, Maui County Council Chambers
Link to agenda(PC-22): https://www.mauicounty.gov/ArchiveCenter/ViewFile/Iltem/25425

Send email: pc.committee@mauicounty.us

Ask for a site visit by all council members, ask for a community meeting, ask for a master plan, ask for deferral!
#SaveKeawekapu #ForOurKeiki #LastViewCorridorToTheSea



